
To Parents of our Children:  RELAX! 
�*�R�G���S�X�W���W�K�H���Z�L�J�J�O�H���L�Q���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q�����'�R�Q�·�W���I�H�H�O���\�R�X��
�K�D�Y�H���W�R���V�X�S�S�U�H�V�V���L�W���L�Q���*�R�G�·�V���K�R�X�V�H����Everyone 
�L�V���Z�H�O�F�R�P�H���K�H�U�H���D�W���6�W�����&�D�W�K�H�U�L�Q�H�·�V����You may 
find it helpful to sit in the pews near the front, 
�Z�K�H�U�H���L�W���L�V���H�D�V�L�H�U���W�R���V�H�H���D�Q�G���K�H�D�U�������'�R�Q�·�W���K�H�V�L��
tate to quietly explain the parts of the Mass. 
Sing the hymns and songs, pray and voice the 
responses together with your children.  They 

learn liturgical behavior by copying YOU!  If you need to leave Mass 
with your child, please feel free to do so, but please do come back! As 
Jesus said, �´�/�H�W���W�K�H���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���F�R�P�H���W�R���0�H���µ  Remember that the way we 
welcome children in Church directly affects the way they respond to 
the Church, to God, to Christ, and to one another.  Let them know that 
they are at home here!  To all the members of our Parish: a smile of en-
couragement is always welcome to parents with small, active children. 
The presence of children is a GIFT to the Church!  They give us a future 
full of hope.  

CONGRATULATIONS  TO   
FATHER  FÉRRY GALBERT  

 

May God bless your priesthood abundantly.  
 

Please Mark Your Calendar and Join us on  
 

Sunday, June 18 at 11:00am  
���)�D�W�K�H�U�·�V���'�D�\���� 

Father Galbert will celebrate the 11am Mass.  
Mass will be followed by a reception with 
First Priestly Blessings in the Church Hall. 

Everyone Welcome! 

 

 

Archbishop Pérez of Philadelphia has appointed 
Fr. Bochanski as Vicar General & Moderator of 
the Curia of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia.  
 

This appointment is certainly a recognition of Fr. 
�%�R�F�K�D�Q�V�N�L�·�V���P�D�Q�\���W�D�O�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���D�E�L�O�L�W�L�H�V��  I know I 
speak for all of us in saying that we will miss 
�K�L�P���Y�H�U�\���P�X�F�K���K�H�U�H���D�W���6�W�����&�D�W�K�H�U�L�Q�H�·�V�����'�X�U�L�Q�J��
his time here,, he has become a beloved and 

deeply respected presence in our parish community.   
 

Fr. Bochanski will celebrate the 11:00am Mass NEXT SUNDAY, June 4 
(Trinity Sunday) �����D�Q�G���D���I�D�U�H�Z�H�O�O���U�H�F�H�S�W�L�R�Q���L�Q���)�D�W�K�H�U�·�V���K�R�Q�R�U���Z�L�O�O���E�H��
held right after that Mass.   This will give us a chance to thank Father 
and to wish him well.   That will be his last weekend with us.    
 

Please join me in congratulating Fr. Bochanski as he prepares to  
undertake this new and significant responsibility in closely assisting 
Archbishop Pérez in the governance of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. 
He knows he will be in our prayers.                 -Father Marcello 

 

 

�1�H�[�W���Z�H�H�N�H�Q�G�·�V���6�X�Q�G�D�\���*�R�V�S�H�O���U�H�D�G��
ing is provided here, so that we can 
think and pray about it, and be ready 
to receive it into our minds and hearts 
when it is proclaimed at Mass.  

 

God so loved the world that he gave 
his only Son, so that everyone who 
believes in him might not perish but 
might have eternal life. For God did 
not send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but that the 
world might be saved through him. Whoever believes in him will 
not be condemned, but whoever does not believe has already been 
condemned, because he has not believed in the name of the only Son 
of God.  John 3:16-18 

 

�´�9�H�Q�L���&�U�H�D�W�R�U���6�S�L�U�L�W�X�V�µ���L�V���D�U�J�X�D�E�O�\���R�Q�H���R�I���W�K�H��
most popular chants heard in Catholic 
churches today. It is a Latin hymn from the 
ninth century and attributed to Rabanus 
Maurus, a German monk and archbishop. It is 
part of the liturgical celebrations of Pentecost, 
but it is also appropriately sung on any occa-
sion during which the Holy Spirit is invoked: 
including papal conclaves, the installation of 
bishops, ordinations of priests, religious pro-
fessions, Confirmation liturgies, and the dedi-
cation of churches. It is also a tradition to sing 
this hymn on New Years Day in order to gain 
a plenary indulgence. The chant has been 
adapted by numerous composers including 
Renaissance greats Thomas Luis de Victoria 
and Giovanni Pierluigi da Palestrina. Many 
organ works featuring the chant melody have 
also been written, the most famous of which 
�L�V���0�D�X�U�L�F�H���'�X�U�X�I�O�p�·�V���´�&�K�R�U�D�O���9�D�U�L�p���V�X�U���O�H��
�W�K�H�P�H���G�X���9�H�Q�L���&�U�H�D�W�R�U�µ�����0�D�U�W�L�Q���/�X�W�K�H�U���X�V�H�G��
this melody to write a paraphrase hymn in 
�*�H�U�P�D�Q�����´�.�R�P�P�����*�R�W�W���6�F�K�|�S�I�H�U�����+�H�L�O�L�J�H�U��
�*�H�L�V�W�µ�����)�L�U�V�W���S�X�E�O�L�V�K�H�G���L�Q���������������W�K�L�V���F�K�R�U�D�O�H��
melody was used on a few occasions by the 
great Lutheran composer, Johann Sebastian 
Bach. The postlude today is one of those 
�Z�R�U�N�V�����´�.�R�P�P�����*�R�W�W���6�F�K�R�S�I�H�U�����+�H�L�O�L�J�H�U��
�*�H�L�V�W�µ�����%�:�9�������������,�W���I�H�D�W�X�U�H�V���W�K�H���P�H�O�R�G�\���L�Q���W�K�H��
soprano line, and is written in a joyful, jaunty, 
triple meter.  
 

KATRINA  KEAT , DIRECTOR OF SACRED MUSIC & 
ORGANIST : kkeat@stcatherinetrumbull.com  

  

 

Do you know a high school student who 
loves to hang with friends, have fun, and 
enjoys a yummy treat too? Tell them about 
�6�W�����&�D�W�K�H�U�L�Q�H�·�V���<�R�X�W�K���*�U�R�X�S�����:�H���P�H�H�W���H�Y�H�U�\��
Sunday 6-8pm for fun, food, fellowship and faith.  
 

�x�� May 28: No meeting. We wish our families a Happy Memorial Day. 
�x�� June 4, from 4-6pm: Potluck Picnic + Yard Games. Last meeting of 

the season. Kindly note new time. 
 

INFO: M R. KINGSBURY  youthgroup@stcatherinetrumbull.com  



 

 

2023-2024 REGISTRATION 
OPENS JUNE 1: Information 
will be sent by email to our 
current Rel Ed Families and 
will be published on our  
Parish Website. 
 

BE A CATECHIST: Our Rel Ed 
program would not be possi-
ble without the vital work of 
our catechists, classroom 
aides, and hallway monitors.  We are currently looking for 
volunteers for the 2023/24 year. Is it YOU?? 
 

10. The best way to learn is to teach. 
9. Catechists tell the truth. 
8.  Sharing the faith is an honor. 
7. Your own faith will come alive. 
6. You become an active part of the most active part of 

your parish. 
5. A catechist is a role model. 
4. You will be practicing stewardship. 
3. You show your own family that you value religious 

education. 
2. It’s fun. 
1. It’s what we are called to do. 
 

YOUTH GROUP: All 8th graders are invited to come see 
what Youth Group is all about. Join friends, play games, 
eat food! Sundays 6-8pm. Don’t Miss It!  
 

LINDSAY TRISTINE, DRE: reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 
 

Confessions will be heard for four hours  
THIS MONDAY (Memorial Day), 10am-2pm.   

Anonymous & face-to-face confessions available.  
 

Has it been a while?  Resources for adults, teens & kids at 
stcathtrumbull.com will help you prepare.  

 

God of power and mercy, you destroy war and put down earthly 
pride. Banish violence from our midst and wipe away our tears, 
that we may all deserve to be called your sons and daughters. Keep 
in your mercy those men and women who have died in the cause of 
freedom and bring them safely into your kingdom of justice and 
peace. We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

– FROM CATHOLIC HOUSEHOLD BLESSINGS & PRAYERS 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED on Mon, May 29, in ob-
servance of Memorial Day. We will reopen on Tue, May 30, 
at 9am. Daily Mass on Mon, May 29 will take place at 9am. 

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY BODY AND 
BLOOD OF CHRIST: CORPUS CHRISTI  

 
 

Sunday, June 11.  Mass at 11:00am  
immediately followed by our Parish’s Corpus Christi Procession  

 
 

“When we go before the Blessed Sacrament, let us open our heart; our good God 
will open His. We shall go to Him; He will come to us; the one to ask, the other to 

receive. It will be like a breath from one to the other.” - ST. JOHN VIANNEY 
 
 

One of the most beautiful Masses of the year in which we will especially 
honor our Lord who is truly present in the Holy Eucharist! Limited  
transportation available for those experiencing mobility issues. Contact  
the Parish Office for details. 

 

 
 

INTO THE BREACH Day of Reflection  
 

NEXT SATURDAY, June 3. 8am-4pm.  
 FREE. McClinch Family Center. 
All men encouraged to attend.  

 

Through prayer, confessions & discussions, 
understand the spiritual battle in our world, 
country, Church, towns & homes. Learn about 

what this battle is and what you can do about it. Topics: 
What is the Breach? What does it mean to be a Catholic 
Man? How does a Catholic Man Love? Why is Fatherhood 
So Important? Breakfast & lunch provided. Info: David Im-
hof imhofda@aol.com 
 

“Not only does God have a plan for your life, so does 
Satan” - Bishop Olmsted  

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

We are a vibrant group of men connected by our 
Catholic faith and dedicated to service at St. Cathe-
rine’s and in the wider Trumbull and Bridgeport 
communities. Through acts of charity, service to 
others, and time spent in prayer, we make a posi-

tive difference in the lives of our neighbors every day! 
 

JOIN THE KNIGHTS AT kofc.org/join 
GARRETT COVINO, Grand Knight 

St. Catherine of Siena Council #5806 gcovino5@comcast.net 

 

 

 

Please join us THIS Sunday, 
May 28 for the 11:00am Mass 
as we celebrate the Solemnity 
of Pentecost and the 20th An-

niversary of Father Marcello’s 
Priestly Ordination.   

 

Mass will be followed by a 
reception in the Church Hall.  

 

Everyone Welcome! 

mailto:reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com


We are very grateful to all who continue to 
support St. Catherine’s through Online Giving 
or with envelopes. Your generous & steadfast 
support keeps our parish running. Please use 
this QR code to make your weekly offertory gift 
to the parish. Thank you!  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SPECIAL NOTE FOR FATHER’S DAY: So that your prayers and 
intentions can be placed on the Altar during Masses during 
Father’s Day weekends, we suggest that your offertory en-
velopes or online contributions be made by June 11.  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU For Your Offertory 
 

FOR THE WEEKEND OF MAY 20TH—21ST 
 

 WEEKLY  MONTHLY  ONLINE  
 $4,517  $212  $8,508 
 

TOTAL: $13,237 
 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD: $374 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

LEAVE A LEGACY: Remember St. Catherine of Siena Par-
ish in your Will! Doing so is a meaningful and tangible way 
of leaving a legacy that will benefit future generations of 
Catholics in our community.  
 

Info: BOB CAVALLERO, Director of Parish Operations  
(203) 377-3133 or RobertCavallero@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

 

The 2023 Annual Bishop’s Appeal, 
“One in Christ,” emphasizes and 
provides works of charity, faith 
formation, education and catech-
esis. Bishop Caggiano believes this message is more im-
portant than ever as we work towards unity in our Church 
and in our society.  He asks all of us to consider the many 
ways the Appeal unites the diocese in service, compassion & 
faith. Our parish goal this year is $136,300. We ask each of 
our families to help our Parish in reaching its goal by sup-
porting the Appeal as generously as your means will allow.  
 

As of May 18, we have received gifts 
worth $81,187 from 204 donors  

(60% of our $136,300 goal). THANK YOU! 

*Does not include gifts and pledges made  
during in-pew weekend, May 6 & 7. 

 

Please donate with the QR Code:  

Looking for a change in your child’s 
education?  Come for a tour of our 
school and find out more about SCSS 
and how your child can grow with us.  
Limited Openings in several grades.  

Call 203-375-1947 

 For your 
generosity during the 
2022-2023 charitable drive 
season.  The next Social 
Justice and Charitable 
Outreach drive will take 
place mid-August for 
Backpacks and School 
Supplies. 
 

In the meantime, we con-
tinue to support those in 
need all year long.  In the Church Lobby, there’s a bench 
set aside specifically to receive donations of nonperishable 
food items for our Trumbull & inner city Bridgeport 
neighbors in need. The bench is called S.O.M.E. (So Oth-
ers May Eat).  Donations are delivered to the Trumbull 
Food Pantry and Blessed Sacrament Church. Thanks in 
advance for your generosity.  

 

ERIC VOGEL, Caritas@stcatherinetrumbull.com 
Coordinator for Social Justice and Charitable Outreach  

 

If you know of anyone in our Parish in need, contact us. 

Memorial Day Weekend marks the official beginning of 
summer. We’re all looking forward to warmer weather, 
more relaxed schedules, and summer celebrations. A few 
thoughts, as we prepare for this warm & wonderful sea-
son:  
 

1. Warmer weather brings lighter  
wardrobe, and therefore we offer this  
gentle reminder about the importance of 
coming to church modestly dressed.  
This is a concrete way to honor the dignity 
of God’s house, where Our Lord dwells in 
the tabernacle. Thank you for expressing 
your love for God’s house through  
respectful dress and demeanor in church.  
 

2. Traveling This Summer?  Attend Mass 
wherever you go this summer. Visiting 
another church for Sunday Mass is a real 
blessing to your family. Masstimes.org 
will help you find a local Catholic Church 
and all of the available Mass Times  
wherever you will be.  
 

3. Take a piece of St. Catherine’s with 
you while you’re away. Please sign up to 
receive our weekly e-blast, like us on  
Facebook, follow us on Twitter or  
Instagram, subscribe to our YouTube 
channel and stay connected to our parish 
community wherever you are this sum-
mer! Links on our website or search for us  
at @StCathTrumbull.  
 

4. Continue to support St. Catherine’s 
parish community while you are away 
with Online Giving. It’s safe. It’s easy. You 
stay in control: how much you give, when, 
and by what means (credit card, bank 
EFT).  To register, please click on the 
Online Giving logo on our Parish website.  

It’s Summertime! 

https://www.stcatherinesienatrumbull.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=409754&type=d&pREC_ID=1882650

